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   FLOODING IN LOUGHTON 
 
 

 
Loughton and Shenley Ward 
Including Grange Farm, Great Holm, Medbourne and Oakhill 

 

RESIDENT’S NAME 
ADDRESS LINE 1 
ADDRESS LINE 2 
MILTON KEYNES 

POST CODE 

Dear Resident, 

We know the recent flooding along London Road has been a huge concern. 
Unfortunately, this is not an isolated issue, with many recent and similar issues across 
Milton Keynes a result of heavy rainfall.  

As your local Conservative ward team, we are continuing to call for investment to 
protect our area from flood damage. 

We are writing to let you know that, in this year’s Local 
Council budget, we have asked for £140,000 of investment 
for much needed flood alleviation work on London Road. 
We will now be pressing the Labour-run Council to accept 
our budget proposal. 

It is vitally important that we invest in and modernise our 
flood defence infrastructure to safeguard your homes 
from the threat of flooding in the future. 

Whatever the issue, please don’t hesitate to get in touch 
with us. We continue to campaign for better waste services, more action on litter, 
graffiti, fly-tipping and potholes, and many other issues that affect our community.  

Our contact details are below: 

 

 

Cllr Dan Gilbert 

 

Cllr Amanda Marlow 

 

Ethan Wilkinson 

dan.gilbert@milton-
keynes.gov.uk 

amanda.marlow@milton-
keynes.gov.uk 

ethan@ethanrwilkinson.com 

      

Flooding on London Road 


